From: Wayne Wiethe

To: Rocco Yeargin

Cc: Molly Kapeluck

Subject: FW: Epcon Community in Green, Ohio
Date: Tuesday, August 27, 2019 1:48:02 PM
FYI

Wayne L. Wiethe, AICP
Director of Planning
City of Green,Ohio
1755 Town Park Blvd.
Green, Ohio 44232
330-896-6614

This message intended soley for use by recipients of the original message.

From: Justin Tizzano <jtizzan1 @kent.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2019 12:33 PM
To: Wayne Wiethe <WWiethe@cityofgreen.org>
Subject: Epcon Community in Green, Ohio

Hi Wayne,

my name is Justin Tizzano and | am currently a Green resident. | heard about a potential Epcon
Community in the area and | fully support this idea. I've actually been able to see one these
communities in person in the Columbus area and there is nothing like it around here to my
knowledge and believe it would be a great addition to our area. In addition to that I'm sure Green
would see increase tax revenue as a result. So in short this resident fully supports the idea of this
community in our city.

thanks
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